

Liberty Elementary School 501 Eaton St Liberty, IN 47353 765-458-5521

www.uc.k12.in.us/liberty-elementary

Kathy Sourbeer Principal Aimee Dishmond Secretary/Records Virginia Stinson Secretary/Treasurer

IMMUNIZATION INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS ENTERING THE 6TH GRADE OF SCHOOL

May 20, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian of 5th Grade Students,

Students entering the 6th grade of school must have the following immunizations:

- Tdap
- Meningococcal

The Tdap and Meningococcal immunizations may be given to your child any time after your child turns 11 years of age.

By Indiana Law, your child may be excluded from school following the first day of school attendance, which is August 11, 2021.

When your child receives the needed immunizations, please send the medical documentation to your child's school nurse. This will assist the nurse in getting your child's record updated and alleviate unnecessary phone calls and a potential exclusion from school on August 12, 2021.

If you have any questions, please call me: 765-458-5521.

Sincerely,

Laurie West RN Corporation Nurse